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A Message from the Principal 

               19th June 2017 

 

AFTER  

SCHOOL CARE  
COMMUNICATION 

LINE 

 
0447 085 696 

STUDENT  

BUS TRANSPORT  
COMMUNICATION 

LINE 

1800 660 530 

 End of Term  
Assembly  

Friday 30th June  

1:15pm 
 

Early Dismissal  
Friday 30th June 

2pm  

Dear Parents, Carers and Community members, 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the extra-long weekend. We appreciate that these extra days may not be easy for all families, however this day 
of training for staff was extremely valuable. It is hard to believe that there is only 2 weeks of term left! We have many exciting pro-
grams planned to look forward to in this short period. 
 
Whole Staff Training 
On Tuesday 13 June 2017, the whole staff including maintenance and administration staff were involved in re-establishing our Whole 
School Positive Behaviour Support Program with consultant Dan Petro. This will assist us in coordinating our approach when managing 
behaviour. We looked at the language of behaviour, the value of answering: why do kids do what they do? and effective problem 
prevention practices. Dan will be working further with our PBS team and doing some classroom observations and feedback over the 
next two terms.  
Buildings and Grounds Update 
We are very excited to announce that our Inclusive School Project has been tendered and work planned to start this term. It means a 
new space for our student to explore and engage in different environments safely. There will be plans included in the next newsletter. 
I also met with architects late last week and discussed the first stage of our rebuild. The plans have been confirmed and wil l display 
them in the foyer for you all to see. PE staff and Occupational Therapists have been contributing to the decision-making process over 
specific materials being used. Watch this space for more news on timelines.  
Reports 
Teachers and Allied Health Staff have been busy making final edits to your children’s reports. These reports will have a final read 
through before being sent home to you in the last week of term. Please remember this is a new process for our staff and there have 
been some teething issues. You will also get a chance to provide feedback on the new reports after you have had a chance to read 
through them and discuss with teaching teams.  
End of Term Assembly 
Please come along to our end of term assembly on Friday 30th June at 2:15pm to celebrate a successful Term 2. 
NDIS workshop 
Information session next Wednesday 21st June at 1:30pm to find out more about the NDIS and how to register for support while 
waiting for the roll out. 
Parent Pick up 
Parent drop off time is 8:45am at the earliest and pick up time is 3:15 at the latest. Please make sure you are punctual when collecting 
your child. Teachers are involved in meetings after school to improve programs. We do understand there are emergencies, if this is the 
case please contact the office. 
Pizza Lunch 
 Thank you to the PCCC for their work ordering and distributing the Pizza Lunch last week. The students and the staff very much en-
joyed this special lunch.  
Student Shout out  
Congratulations to Jaime-Lee and Patrick Getson who have been selected to participate in the School Sport Victoria (SSV) Team Vic 
State team.  Selected students participate in annual School Sport Australia (SSA) Championships including the Pacific School Games 
(PSG) held every second year.  Well Done Jaime-Lee and Patrick, we are so proud of you. 
Blackwood Program 
Our Blackwood Program received some well-earned positive feedback from the Principal of Blackwood Specialist Camps. Last week he 
wrote 
“Thanks to the amazing efforts of the Melton students today the final touches of the shed development are well under way.   The chip-
pies are back next Tuesday to finish off the shed & their work around the School building. 
The Melton Boys turned up today to find me emptying a tandem trailer full of clay.  Without encouragement, they came to me & 
offered help.  With a few extra shovels brought over they did a superb job.  Once the trailer was emptied they ask what they could do 
next.  After helping with a few little jobs, they returned after lunch to help empty the little trailer which was full of stones. Before leav-
ing they asked for more.  So, we talked about Monday.  I now have another trailer full of stones for the back of the shed & will pick up a 
tandem trailer of crushed rock on Monday morning for them to spread near the gas tanks. The boys are looking forward to helping. 
Therefore, I will not be charging Melton for their day visit today & Monday as they have worked hard & done a superb job.” Tony Bel-
lette 
Attitude to School Survey 
 This week the Student Well-Being team will be coordinating this Student Survey, gaining the insights of our students will help us to 
gather data to make improvements to our program delivery and content 

 The 2017 Attitudes to School survey has been refreshed to include new measures known to influence student outcomes that are 

based on international research and are aligned with the Framework for Improving Student Outcomes (FISO). 

 The refreshed survey was consulted with school, regional and central staff working in areas of student engagement and school 

improvement. 

 The survey is now online for faster turn-around time on school results and improved data quality. 

The refreshed survey is open to year 4 for the first time and includes differentiation for years 4 to 6, 7 to 9 and 10 to 12.  

 
Best wishes everyone 
Brooke 

http://www.schoolsport.edu.au/
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A Word From: Performing Arts—Anna 
We have had a busy semester in Performing Arts so far this year.  
 
The junior groups have been working on learning new songs to sing as well as building 
our skills learning to play different instruments. They continue to enjoy dressing up in 
different costumes and dress ups.  
 
Middle years groups have been working on building their performance skills, 
gaining confidence when singing karaoke songs or taking turns performing in 
games such as ‘Charades’ and ‘Celebrity Heads’. They have also enjoyed learn-
ing different dance routines with ‘Just Dance’, and most classes have mastered 
the dance ‘The Power’ perfectly! 
 
 SY 2 and SY 7 are both working on taking turns choosing songs using cards and SY 8 
are learning to engage with various performance activities and games. 
 
The elective group has been focusing on building up their performance participa-
tion and audience skills by being respectful audience members and clapping after 
each person performs.  
 
Overall, it has been an enjoyably musical and active 
term! 
 
Anna—Performing Arts Teacher 

Seniors Hospitality Café Training  
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A Word from: Room 4—David & Tina 
This year has been going so quickly. The new Preps have settled into their new 
school very well.  

They have made a lot of new friends and have learnt so much. This term we have 
been learning the alphabet and how to spell our names. We have been writing our 
names, making them out of magnetic letters and making our names out of play 
dough.  

We have enjoyed singing lots of songs about the days of the week and months of the 
year. In class we have been learning to share and take turns.  

We have all had a great time working together on the iPads.  

Dates to Remember 

Wednesday 21st June Westgate Indoor Sports Volleyball—Glen and Marco’s class 

  VCAL Landcare Project—VCAL Students 

Friday  30th June  End of Term Assembly 1:15pm 

  Term 2 finishes 2pm—early dismissal 

PBS Prize Winners  

Junior School   
Lucas Johnstone Robertson - for being respectful and helping friends in the yard   

Middle School    
Rhys Allen Tuskin - responsible for his own actions in being a great friend to his class mates. 

Senior School 
Alex Kypreos—All 3 values of our school and being respectful to his class mates in class during sensory activ-
ities  
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W: melton.vic.gov.au 

P: 9747 7200 

Get Activated Stay Motivated is a holiday activity for kids aged 

between 1 and 12. Kids get a chance to try a range of sports 

and other activities in one morning, all in the one place!  

VISIT:        https://www.trybooking.com/QEAR to register, NOW! 

 WHEN: Wednesday  5th July  (Caroline Springs) 

   Wednesday  12th July  (Melton) 

 TIME:  10am — 12pm 

WHERE:  Caroline Springs Leisure Centre 

9 The Parade, Caroline Springs  

Melton Indoor Recreation Centre 

Coburns Road, Melton 

 COST: $5 per child 

 ENQUIRIES: Margaret on 9747 5327  

   margaretz@melton.vic.gov.au 

    

 

Great 

fun for 

all !  

 

Melton City Council 

GET ACTIVATED STAY MOTIVATED   
  

 


